
 
 

9/09/2020 

Dear Parents & Students, 

 

We would like to update you with the following announcement from Sharjah Education 

Authority “SPEA”. 

“The Emergency Crisis and Disaster Management Team in Sharjah and the Sharjah Private 

Authority have announced the extension of distance learning mode for another two weeks in all 

Shrajah Private Schools from 13/09/2020 to 24/09/2020, after a close study of current health 

status in the Emirate”.  

Therefore, Distance Learning will continue for all classes till 24 September and we will keep 

you updated on any changes by SPEA.  

We would also like to inform you that after inspection from SPEA and other Regulators, we 

have received a No Objection Approval to Reopen the school Campus and we will do so when 

they allow schools to return (24/09/2020). PEPS have met all school’s reopening guidelines and 

protocols of health and safety. 

NOTE: a new timetable will be sent via portal on Saturday. Always check your portal for 

updates.  

Stay Safe  

Principal  

Marwa Diaa  


